

Dear Residents

NEW FACE AROUND THE VILLAGE:

As I am sure a lot of you have noticed, there is a new Handyman in the Village who has been assisting Residents in his kind and most helpful way.

I would like to officially welcome Henry Davids to the Evergreen Broadacres Family!

Henry joins us from working for Tsogosun in Hotels for the past 10 years and brings with him a wide variety of skills expertise and is a welcome addition to the Village Maintenance team.



We are delighted to have Henry in "The Village of our Dreams" and hope that he will be happy in the Evergreen Broadacres family.

Wilma Swart Village Manager